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Ministry of Promoting Virtue, Preventing Evil, Summoning and

Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan

Hearing Complaints
General Office of Chief of Staff

S/no.: (89) Date: 6/01/1401 (25 March 2022)

Announcement about Kabul Province Parks

All owners and officials of the parks of Kabul city and in its vicinity are hereby informed
that Sundays, Mondays, and Tuesdays have been allocated for women to go to parks
while observing Islamic Hijab. In these days, Mujahideen and other men are not
allowed to go to the parks. In addition, Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays
have been allocated for men. However, if Mujahideen enter these parks in the days
allocated for men, they should avoid entering with their weapons and military uniform
according to (article 5 of Resolution No. 21) of the Cabinet. Moreover, failing to comply
with this notification shall result in legal actions to be taken against owners and
officials of the parks.

Note:

In the recreation parks that are part of Kabul province, such as Paghman Dara (Valley),
Shakardara, Estalif Dara, and other places where people go for picnic along with their
families, women must observe Islamic Hijab and avoid getting closer to strangers. And,
in case of any violation, legal action will be taken against them and they will then have
no right to complain.

Regards,

(Stamp and signature)

Ministry of Promoting Virtue, Preventing Evil, Summoning and

Hearing Complaints
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